Support for the Marie Norgren nomination for ICAR

The FIPS Executive very much supports the nomination of Marie Norgren for ICAR position of Vice-
President. This will not only benefit ICAR but also strengthen the ties between our two international
organisations.

Marie has been an active participant in FIPS for at least 35 years, representing Sweden and being a
member of the Executive. Due to its international nature the FIPS Executive has been meeting by
Skype for at least the last 5 years, including Marie.

On the Executive Marie has had responsibility for European coordination. This has required ongoing
liaison and support for the various European ski patrol organisations.

Marie was the key organiser in the hosting of the most successful 17th FIPS World Congress held in
Are, Sweden in 2009.

At FIPS Congresses Marie has reported on the ICAR activities and especially updates from
MedComm. This has been of value to our FIPS Medical Special Interest Group.

From a FIPS perspective, we are sure that Marie will capably carry out her ICAR responsibilities
without impact on her role in FIPS.
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